
 

 

President Dave Baer presented life membership cards to Ike Wilson of Hose 5 and Ed Friedman of 

Emergency Rescue Company 9 at the April 2007 General Membership meeting. Life membership 

cards were also presented to the following members that were unable to attend that meeting;  

Arthur Hirsch- Emergency Rescue Company 9         

Frederick Muller- Engine Company                                         

Robert Southard- Emergency Rescue Company 9 

Richard W. Van Wicklen- Hose 5 

Bryan Whitty- Engine Company 

Emilio Yannelli- Hose 4 

 


